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Gautho, Julia

From: Erin Bernall <ebernall@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 4:16 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Susan Westman support

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Council members and city staff, 

Please accept this letter in support of Susan Westman filling Ms. Brooks’ vacant council seat. Aside from 
Ms. Westman’s extensive and longtime Capitola leadership experience, she clearly identified in her letter 
of interest the importance of recognizing the needs and sensitivities of existing neighborhoods 
throughout the 41st Avenue corridor, particularly with regard to proposed high density development. She 
understands Capitola as a whole.  

City residents, including the significant percentage of those who live in and care for the neighborhoods in 
the 41st Avenue vicinity, require an experienced and sensible perspective to help guide the city in making 
thoughtful decisions.   

Sincerely, 

Erin and Marc Bernall 

20+ years Capitola residents     
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Gautho, Julia

From: Gautho, Julia
Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2025 3:58 PM
Cc: Tran, Marc
Subject: City Council Vacancy - Applicant Withdrawal
Attachments: Memo - Withdrawal of CC Applicant.pdf

Good Afternoon, Vice Mayor and City Council,  
 
Today, staƯ received a request from John Mulry to withdraw his application from the City Council vacancy. With 
yesterday's withdrawal from Dennis Norton, that leaves eight (8) eligible applicants for the vacancy. The attached 
memo will be incorporated into the agenda packet as additional materials.  
 
The current list of applicants is below: 

 Enrique Dolmo Jr. 
 Laura Alioto 
 Lunamar Harter 
 Margaux Morgan 
 Michael D. Gutierrez 
 Peter Wilk 
 Rachel Neuman 
 Susan Westman 

 
Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you, 
 

 
Apply to Join a City Board, Committee, or Commission. 
 
Click here to find out information about the 2024 Election.   
 
 



 
Memo 
To:   City Council 

From:   Julia Gautho, City Clerk 

Date:   January 30, 2025 

Re: Withdrawal from City Council Vacancy 

On Thursday, January 30th, staff received a request from John Mulry to withdraw his application from 
consideration for the City Council vacancy.  
 
Staff has included his request as an attachment to this memo. 

CITY MANAGER DEPT. 
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